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USH Newsletter –October 16,2009

– Some events need telling as they come up. Please get this to as many people as possible.  This letter will be emailed and given primarily to members of United Self Help – People who show their faces at Support groups, Bridges Classes, and 4th Friday. 

Free Movie Screening, this Wed, Oct 21, 6:30pm
Free movie screening on Mental Health Movies, Wednesday, October 21, 6:30pm, at the Movie Museum P (between 11th and 12th Ave., close to Harding and 12th Avenue, and Hokkaido Ramen). Limited to first 19 people who call. RSVP director@unitedselfhelp or 947-5558.  Two mental health movies with English Subtitles


Dwight Damon head of the Movie Museum, assures us that you will enjoy these two movies on mental health. The museum has 19 seats for the free screening, if you want to stay for two, you can, Food and drinks are allowed. The movies are: Si Pour Fare --Italian film with English subtitles, similar to one flew over the cuckoos nest –and. Pupu Avati RSVP – email Randy Hack at 586-4685, leave voicemail, or 734-8487.
 Free Wrap Training, Starts Tuesday, Nov.10….

…and continues for six Tuesdays, from 3:30---5 pm at Queen’s Oupatient, Nuuanu and Vineyard. Linda Takai, Albert Smith, and Bud will conduct a six week Wellness Recovery Action Plan Training starting Tuesday, November 10 at Queen’s Outpatient, Bottom floor, Nuuanu and Vineyard.  The nationally recognized program will help you with controlling mental illness and creating a wellness guide for each person.  It will be from 3-4:40 for the next six weeks. It is also a Support Group.

New Bridges Ed Classes start 1st Tues. in January  

Linda Takai and other facilitators will run the event from 3:30-5:30 and continue for ten weeks. Congratulations to the 25 graduates who earned their certificates, Thursday, January 15. We’re proud of you. 

Prison Grant- Bridges, Parolee mentoring coming 

A grant received to teach Bridges Education, then peer mentor parolees from the  Women’s Correctional Center, and Halawa Prison is still being processed.  Should be soon, but I’ve said that before.  Bridges graduates who are in support groups will be chosen for these paid, part time jobs.  A criminal record might even be a plus. 

Congratulations to Heroes in the Fight Winners. 

Congratulations to the Heroes in the Fight winners – persons nominated and voted favorite by consumers as outstanding for their work in mental health. And thanks to Eli Lilly for sponsoring the event. Winners were: Individual Psychiatrist, Dr Denis Mee Lee; Mark Fratzke, Individual Allied Healthcare Professional; Individual Community Supporter, Ben Cayetano former governor, former attorney(partially for his courageous mention of United Self Help in his new autobiography,”Ben”); Individual Media Professional:  Star Bulletin Reporter Helen Altonn; Treatment team – Helping Hands Hawaii; Individual Allied Healthcare Professional: Angela  Santiago of North Shore Mental Health; Individual Community Supporter: Bud Bowles. Nominations with 500 word endorsements from consumers were sent to VMS on the mainland, evaluated, then set back to a local screening committee. Thanks to all of you who took the time to nominate your favorite person, and thanks to more than 100 of you, mostly United Self Help members from support groups, and Bridges classes, who attended the event. It was a nice thank you for sharing with others and getting involved.  Be sure to be ready to nominate  next year. 

